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Latest Initiatives

Political Communications Legislations

In July 2022, amendments to the Law on Official
Statistics and State Data Governance were
adopted. They establish a new approach to the
management of State data and the regulation of
their processing, reduce the administrative
burden on data-providing institutions, and
ensure more flexible use of collected data.
In the same month, the Lithuanian government
amended the Law on the Prevention of Money
Laundering and Terrorist Financing with the
objective of ensuring increased transparency,
while fostering the further development of the
national cryptocurrency sector.

Infrastructures

JANGIS is a newly created subsystem of JADIS, in
operation since the beginning of 2022, which
collects data about beneficial owners. The Law
on the Prevention of Money Laundering and
Terrorist Financing mandates all legal entities
based in Lithuania (except for legal entities
whose sole member is the State or a
municipality), including collective investment
undertakings, to obtain, update and store
accurate information on their beneficial owners.

Governance

No recent changes in governance have been
reported to date.

At the end of 2022, GovTech Lab published a
report entitled ‘Analysis of the GovTech
Challenge Series. The Experience of 50+
Organisations while Developing Digital
Innovation’. The report highlights the
experience of organisations that participated in
five cycles of the ‘GovTech Challenge Series’,
describing the results achieved, the main
challenges encountered as well as the
preconditions needed for successful
implementation
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https://e-seimas.lrs.lt/portal/legalAct/lt/TAD/TAIS.5592/asr
https://e-seimas.lrs.lt/portal/legalAct/lt/TAD/5598b042fde911ecbfe9c72e552dd5bd
https://www.registrucentras.lt/jangis-en/
https://www.registrucentras.lt/p/1108
https://e-seimas.lrs.lt/portal/legalAct/lt/TAD/2c647332ba5111eb91e294a1358e77e9?jfwid=twcznlk4w
https://govtechlab.lt/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/GIS_apzvalga.pdf
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